
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
October 24, 2018 

 
Welfare Check on College Age Student 

 
 Athens-Clarke County Police in conjunction with the Georgia Bureau of 
Investigation are searching for and attempting to identify a college age white female last 
seen in downtown Athens early this morning, October 24, 2018 at 12:15 am.  
 Witnesses indicate that the female was last seen being coaxed into a Black Nissan 
Sentra vehicle last seen leaving the downtown area traveling east on Broad Street and 
was last seen in the area of Boulevard and Chase Street.  
 Anyone with information about the female should contact the ACCPD at 
(706)546-5900.   
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